
OFFICE OF THE

ARIZONA STATE TREASURER

KIMBERLY YEE
TREASURER

To whom it may concern:

I would like to recommend Gregory Allen as a candidate for a position with your 
organization. I’ve worked with Greg at the Arizona State Treasurer’s Ofce for 1 ½ 
years.  Over the course of our working together Greg has demonstrated a strong work 
ethic and excellent IT skills.

During his time in the Arizona Treasury, Greg has proven that he is capable of 
analyzing IT needs and creating IT solutions.  Greg is self-motivated and knows when 
to reach out for guidance and feedback for solutions.  He takes any suggestion for 
improvement seriously and is always looking for ways to improve.

Greg treats others with respect and is a true teammate. I recommend him for a position 
within your team. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or for further 
information.

Sincerely,

Lorraine Jones
Deputy Treasurer for the State of Arizona
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